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The Oregon Department of Forestry has a timber sale on Foss Road between Mile Post 7 and Mile Post 15 which is 
the gravel section of road from Nehalem Falls Campground to Morrison Eddy Campground. The work is scheduled 
to start March 4th, 2013 and will be completed by mid-May 2013.  Travelers should expect up to 20 minute delays.  
The goal of this sale is to remove trees within the County right of way with the potential to blow down during 
stormy weather which could result in closure of the road.  Following harvest activities, the contractor will be 
working cooperatively with the County Road Department to restore the driving surface and storm water drainage of 
Foss Road. 
 
The Oregon Department of Forestry and the Tillamook County Road Department thank the travelling public for 
their cooperation during the project.  Please remember to keep the travelling public and road workers safe by 
following the speed signs in construction zones.  For more information call your Road Department at 503-842-
3419. 
 
We take pride in serving the public by providing, maintaining, and preserving a safe and efficient county road network, and quickly 
responding to weather events and hazards.  We protect the public’s investment by working with our partners and targeting resources to 
minimize long term costs while providing the best possible service.  Please visit www.co.tillamook.or.us/gov/pw/default/htm  for more 
information. 
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